
Alumni Weekend, June 26-29, 2025  

Dear (Name),  

Can anyone remember if it was the Rza or the Gza that opened for Gogol Bordello when 

they came to play at the 2012 Sunburn Music Festival? Or sending your Bon crush a 

message through the L&C missed connection page? How about dancing the night away at 

the Glowdeo, and riding the mechanical bull in your flashiest flannel? Let's not forget we 

met our childhood celebrity, Bill Nye!   

We hope that you will join us on campus for Alumni Weekend, June 26-29, 2025 to 

celebrate your reunion, and all these amazing memories.  

Choosing Lewis & Clark was an initial step in choosing your destinies and identities; this 

summer will offer the opportunity to rediscover what brought you to L&C. Come back to 

campus in June to gather with people with whom you have a shared history, and relive all 

the laughs with your fellow classmates. 

This reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends and see the changes 

on campus. It's also a great opportunity to re-explore Portland; a lot has changed! Make 

sure to visit the Alumni Weekend website and our Class of 2015 website to get all the 

details. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our class of 

2015 reunion coordinator, Ginger Moshofsky ‘83 at ginger@lclark.edu  or 503-768-7444. 

Registration for Alumni Weekend opens in February. 

We hope you’ll join us to reconnect with our Lewis & Clark community. We look 

forward to seeing you in June! 

Best, 

Class Committee members David Jenkins, Marisol Jenkins, Amanda Laron, Ululani 

Brigitte Russo Oana, and Derek Warner-Reyes  
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